
École George V School
265 Grey Street

Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6
Phone:(204) 669-4482

School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell

09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch

1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Principal 
Mme R. Schappert

Secretary
 Mrs. S. Hendrickson

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
N/K & Gr 1-6: 
(204) 793-7626

Munroe Daycare Office Ph:
(204) 661-8500

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.
Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

Important Dates:

École George V School
October 2024

Oct 1: Picture Day

Oct 9: Non-instructional — NO

CLASSES WSD In-Service Day

Oct 14: Thanksgiving Day — NO

SCHOOL

Oct 25: Non-instructional — NO

CLASSES MTS PD Day

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


The Grade 5/6 co-ed soccer
tournament will be taking
place on October 3rd, from
1:00 P.M. to 3:00 p.m. at
Chalmers Community Centre.

Go George V Grizzlies!

Grade 5/6 Soccer
Thursday, 
October 3rd

Rain date October 7th or 8th

Picture day is coming up! Be
sure to bring you biggest
smile and your favourite
outfit!

Retakes will be on the
morning of November 6th.

Picture Day
Tuesday Morning, 

October 1st



We will be practicing our
bus safety starting at
9:30 a.m. to get ready
for field trips.

Bus Ridership
Tuesday, 

October 8th

Families are invited
to join us at 10:45
a.m. in the gym. 

Limited seating is
available.

Respect Assembly
Friday, 

October 4th



Our public health nurses
will be in the school
during the morning to
provide immunizations for
Grade 6 & 8 students.

Please return permission
slips as soon as possible to
your child’s classroom
teacher.

Grades 6 & 8 Immunizations
Friday, 

October 18th

Students in Grades 1-3 will
be going to The Children's
Museum in the morning and
then walking over to
Manitoba Theatre for Young
People to watch the
production“Where The Wild
Things Are”. 

Grades 1-3 Children's Museum &
MTYP Field Trip

Wednesday, 
October 16th



Students are encouraged to wear a
school appropriate costume on
Halloween. We will be showcasing our
costumes together in the gym along
with some Halloween music.

Nursery to Gr 3 students will
participate in a costume parade in
the Gym at 10:45 a.m.

Gr 4-8 students will participate in a
costume parade in the Gym at 1:15
p.m.

Costume Parades!
Thursday, 

October 31st

Want to get involved with your child's school?
Join parent council today!

Please check the school website for meeting
dates and times.

Open positions this year:
Secretary
Central District Advisory Council Rep
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

If you are interested in volunteering for
Parent Council or for a specific Parent Council
initiative, please contact the Secretary of our
Parent Council by email:
egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council
Monday, October 21st

at 6:00 p.m.
Please enter by the parking lot
doors and meet in the library.



Did you Know: 9-8-8 is the 24/7
Nation-Wide Crisis Help Line
You can Call or Text this Number!
9-8-8 is here to provide moments of
connection that create hope, support
recovery and save lives. We help people
connect to their strengths and find new
ways to cope, live and thrive. Our vision
is a Canada where suicide is prevented
because everyone can access help when
they need it the most.

Ms. Jenn’s Counselling Corner

Welcome back to Phys. Ed., we have a lot of fun activities planned for the school year.
This year we are asking that Gr. 4-8 students to bring a change of clothes for Phys.
Ed. Classes. Their gym bag should include sweatpants/track pants or shorts, a t-shirt
and a pair of runners. Proper footwear allows students to fully participate safely in
Physical Education activities. 

If your child is using a deodorant, please do not send them with any aerosol sprays to
prevent respiratory issues for others.

The Grade 7&8 students are currently enjoying open gym during the noon hour on
Mon., Wed., & Fri. and will begin Volleyball intramurals on Tues. & Thurs. during the
lunch hour. 

Please check our Ecole George V School website for more information of upcoming
school and community events.
We are looking forward to another great year!                            Mr. Melnyk

Phys Ed. Announcement



Communication Bags and Home Reading
are starting to come home. Students are

excited to read to family members,
please check in with your child’s

teacher for the Home Reading process.








